
Hotfix is now available for FastFlick on Windows 7

VideoStudio• 

This Hotfix is now available for FastFlick on Windows 7 for OEM and standalone version only.

This update fixes issues caused by the February 2016 Windows 7 Security Update from Microsoft.

To download the update click here

NOTE: If your FastFlick version was provided with your purchase of VideoStudio, please refer to VideoStudio
patches & updates for additional information.
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